
  

  

 

 

 

Student Directors’ Report 
June 11, 2014 

 
Carmen Jimenez and Katebah Al-Olefi, Student Directors 

 
 
On June 3, 2014 All City Council (ACC) was invited to meet with the new superintendent for 
next year, Antwon Wilson. Da Town Researcher and Manhood Development were also able to 
sit in at the meeting with ACC.  We were able to communicate our roles, introduce ourselves 
and organizations.  We were pleased to be informed this would not be the last meeting we will 
have with Mr. Wilson. 

 
All City Council held its last official meeting of the year with Meaningful Student 
Engagement (MSE) on June 4, 2014.  MSE reflected on the year and started to brainstorm the 
work that will take place next school year. 

 
On June 5th All City Council and the Marcus Foster Education Fund where able to present 
the 1st Annual Multimedia Making AG Real Scholarships at Holy Names. 

 
This summer ACC will be hosting the annual summer Youth Action Boot Camp in the month 
of July for OUSD High School students. We are still accepting application. Please log on to 
our FB page to download an application. 

 
 


